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Quite simply put, this ordinance is about justice, and passing this ordinance shows that this
city cares about justice for *all* of its citizens, not just some. It puts the city government on
the side of the people who live and work in this city, rather than the landlords who often don't
even live in the city. If you truly care about justice, if you truly care about *all* the people, if
you, like I, truly care about making our city a great place to live, then I urge you to pass this
ordinance.

Thank you,

Aurelia Peters
9110 E 89th St, Kansas City, MO 64138
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